Pfeiffer, Amber

From: Rooney, John

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 1:03 PM

To: Arn, Nhu

Cc: Plaski, Kenneth; Coolidge, Tara; Pfeiffer, Amber
Subject: RE: 4301 Washington Avenue

As Commissioner of Public Works and City Engineer, | approve as well.

John C. Rooney, P.E.
Commissioner of Public Works/
City Engineer

City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue, Room 304
Racine, Wi 53403

Direct: (262) 636-9460

Mobile: (262) 620-4615

Fax: (262) 636-9545

Email: john.rooney@cityofracine.org

From: Arn, Nhu <Nhu.Arn@cityofracine.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:07 AM

To: Rooney, John <John.Rooney@cityofracine.org>

Cc: Plaski, Kenneth <Kenneth.Plaski@cityofracine.org>; Coolidge, Tara <Tara.Coolidge @cityofracine.org>; Pfeiffer,
Amber <Amber.Pfeiffer@cityofracine.org>

Subject: RE: 4301 Washington Avenue

John,

| take it that this constitutes approval of the application by yourself as the Commissioner of Public Works, as well as the
City Engineer? Please confirm so that the application may be added to the next PS&L agenda. Thank you.

Nhu

Nhu H. Amn
Deputy City Attorney
City of Racine, Wisconsin

City Attorney's Office

730 Washington Avenue
Room 201

Racine, Wisconsin 53403
(262) 636-9115

Fax: (262) 636-9570
nhu.arn@cityofracine.org




RECIPIENTS - PLEASE CONTACT ME PRIOR TO FORWARDING ANY MESSAGES AS THEY MAY CONTAIN ATTORNEY-CLIENT
COMMUNICATIONS.

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE. This electronic transmission may contain work-product or information protected under
the attorney-client privilege, both of which are protected from disclosure. This message is intended exclusively for the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy, or
disseminate this message or any part of it. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail
or telephone at (262) 636-9115, and delete or destroy all copies of the message. APPLICABILITY OF WISCONSIN PUBLIC RECORDS
LAW. The City of Racine is subject to the Wisconsin Public Records law. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law,
senders and receivers of City of Racine e-mai! should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request and is subject to state
records retention requirements.
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For Economic Development  semeaaaad

Your link to City of Racine development and business start-up services: https://www.buildupracine.org/

From: Plaski, Kenneth <Kenneth.Plaski@cityofracine.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 9:53 AM

To: Coolidge, Tara <Tara.Coolidge @cityofracine.org>; Pfeiffer, Amber <Amber.Pfeiffer @cityofracine.org>
Cc: Arn, Nhu <Nhu.Arn@cityofracine.org>; Rooney, John <John.Rooney@cityofracine.org>

Subject: 4301 Washington Avenue

Good morning,

The proposed service station at 4301 Washington Avenue has been approved by myself at this location to be a service
station. As Chief Building Inspector and Zoning Administrator | approve this business to be located at 4301 Washington
Avenue. A Certificate of Occupancy has been issued and all codes and ordinances have been fulfilled to operate this
business.

Regards,

Kenneth D. Plaski

Chief Building Inspector

Zoning Administrator

City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, W1 53403

262-636-9161 office
262-636-9329 fax
Kenneth.plaski@cityofracine.org




